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Comments: Please do not shut down access roads and trails in the Yellowpine area. I have been fishing and

using these roads in this area since I was a child. Also, with more people using the national forest area these

days this would only cause people to be more densely packed into other trail systems and roads. 

Thank you,

Garrett Wickstrom


